Republic of the Philippines
Professional Regulation Commission
Manila

PROFESSIONAL REGULATORY BOARD OF MIDWIFERY
PRC RESETS BOARD LICENSURE EXAMINATION FOR MIDWIVES TO APRIL 27 and 28, 2014

The Professional Regulation Commission today announced the postponement of the conduct of the
Board Licensure Examination for Midwives in Tacloban City which was originally set on November 16-

17,2013 due to the recent natural calamity (Typhoon Yolanda) which adversely affected the City of
Tacloban.

The PRC has further announced that the new schedule for the Board Licensure Examination for
Midwives shall be on April 27-28, 2014.
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